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The meeting was called to order by Sandy Starkey, chairman at 4:05 P.M.  Also present were Cathryn Clark-Dawe, Librarian, Marty Bender, 

treasurer, and Sue Barnes, secretary 
 
The secretary’s report was read and accepted.   
 
The treasurer’s report was read and accepted   $309.00 has been received in memory of Fred Dawe. 
OLD BUSINESS:  1. The New Hampshire Library Trustees Association web site has further information on the possibility of reducing the library 

van service.  This is a federally funded program.  Cathryn will reprint this information on our web site and also display it in the library.  There 

will also be a petition for patrons to sign.  2.  George Cummings, selectman, and Ray Kimball inspected the damage in the back wall of the 

library done by the roofers. Ray will do the repair in addition to fixing the wall.  3.  Cathryn has several suggestions for a memorial to Fred 

Dawe.  She will check on prices and let us know the the next meeting.  4. The pre school stry hour has begun.  There are 2=3 children thus far.. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  1. None 
 
The next meeting will be October 26, 2011 at 4:00 P.M.. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at  4:29 P.M. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

Sue Barnes, Secretary 
 


